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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 2:37 PM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re:


One new row that I added was holding habitat for adults to the migratory corridor-it was mistakenly under


freshwater rearing sites.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 2:11 PM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


Sorry, was trying to finish up edits on effects...going to look now.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 2:10 PM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Sorry to pester, but do you think you can have this back to me soon. Need to wrap up

and get it to Garwin by 330.


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 12:22 PM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


You're right, the updated tables didn't get in there yet. Please update/revise the

attach as needed. It's basically the same version you sent on 5/13, but I re-arranged

the rows to go from high stressors and benefits to low stressors and benefits.


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 11:52 AM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


Sounds good. I quickly looked and the table I looked at doesn't look like the updated one from May 13 (our


back and forth emails). I may be looking in the wrong place though, just let me know when you are ready.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov
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On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 11:49 AM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


No, but I'll send you just the tables in a few minutes. That's what I did with Evan

and Jeff for w-r and it worked fine. Just use track changes. Thanks for checking.


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 11:44 AM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Is this a good time for me to look at I&S tables for Clear Creek?


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



